
A Band of Brothers from DKE's 

First Charity Golf Event to Benefit Ovarian Cancer Research 

April 5th, 2014: Birdwood Golf Course 

41 DKE brothers, alumni, and parents of our active brotherhood gathered for this event. It was a beautiful spring day, the Birdwood folks were most 

welcoming, and the course was challenging. As you will see from the accompanying photos, our players had a great time. Already we are making 

plans for holding our second golf event on the Saturday that coincides with the active's parent's weekend for the Spring of 2015. 

This tournament, which coincided with Parent's Weekend 2014, would have not happened without the dedicated commitment of the active 

brotherhood. We wish to particularly single out Charlie McDaniel (Boree) and Luke Johnson (Philanthropy Chair) for their tireless 

efforts to make this event a success. 

We were honored to have the following registrants, who are all listed on the DKE website here. 

We also had a great many sponsors for the event, a full listing of which can be found here. 

After all expenses have been paid, we will be transferring this sum to the Norma Livingston Foundation: $6,026.37. 

The proceeds from this tournament will be donated to the Norma Livingston Ovarian Cancer Foundation in memory of Lori Johnson, the mother of 

Luke Johnson, Eta 2015. The Norma Livingston Foundation supports ovarian cancer research and awareness. 

 

To all of you that participated and contributed to this event, we extend a heartfelt thanks. 

Berkley Cone and John Johnson 
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